
 

  

14th March 

T3 Ukulele 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

After the Easter holidays the children in T3 will be receiving ukulele lessons on a                

Wednesday afternoon. This is a fantastic opportunity for them to learn a new instrument and               

develop their musical skills.  

At the end of the summer term the children will be celebrating their new found skills with a Ukulele                   

Concert, to which you will all be invited. A date will be confirmed closer to the time. 

 

Thank you 

Miss Reid 

Assistant Head 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


